
MAPLERIDGEPARK ELEMENTARY FIELD TRIP PERMISSION FORM 
 

 
 
Dear Participant: 
 
The field trip to Super Friendly Critters Petting Zoo has been scheduled by Ms. Higgins for the 
afternoon of September 29th, 2012.  
 
The bus will leave the Mapleridgepark Elementary School playground between the hours of 1pm 
and 4pm.  Please be sure to arrive to school on time with this signed permission slip and plenty 
of bottled water! Each of your children needs a SEPARATE permission form! 
 
The following educational activities will take place during our experience: 
 

1. Visit to totally safe and not at all dangerous petting zoo 
2. Petting adorable animals 
3. Fostering your own super skills as a team 

 
For students to participate in this field trip, it is required that he/she bring this form to the 
principal. Approval may not be granted via telephone or email.  
 
This is to certify that _________________________________________________________ 

     Name of Student 

 
has permission to attend the field trip to __________________________________________. 

               Destination 

 
I would like the school to be aware that my child is allergic to the following: 
 
□ Milk products □ Eggs □ Wheat 

□ Peanuts □ Things shaped like peanuts □ Magnets 

□ Pomegranates □ Being held responsible for their own words and actions 

□ Polyethylene Terephthalate □ Anything from IKEA □ Squirrels / squirrel byproducts 

□ Rope □ Their own tears □ Other: ___________________ 

 
Signed by ______________________________. 

Guardian Signature 

 


